Dear Parents and carers,

Year 3 Maths Morning Wednesday 20th November 2024 at 9.00am 

At Four Swannes Primary School, we aim to instil a love of Maths and encourage children to become confident learners. It is important that children develop a positive attitude towards Maths and understand its use in Everyday life.
Our annual Maths week will be Money 11th – 17th November 2024. This exciting event will be packed with fun Maths activities to inspire and motivate our pupils.
We would like to invite you to a Maths morning as part of the event. The focus is to take part in a Mathematics activity with your child to understand how Maths is used in different contexts in our everyday lives. We limit the space to two adults per child.
We would like to encourage the whole School community to get involved, so we are organising a competition to make Mathematics board games and we encourage children, teachers and parents to participate in the competition. 
Please sign and return the slip below to the class teacher if you will be able to attend the Maths session.

Many thanks
Yours Sincerely,
Mrs Byrne-Brown

I will be able to attend the Maths session on Wednesday 20th November at 9:00am
Name of the child…………………………
Number of attendees………………………
Signature…………………………………………….


